
 

Year Five Newsletter- Advent Term One 

Wednesday 4th September – Friday 18th October 

Trusting in God; Creating Tomorrow; Helping Today  

 

Welcome to year 5. I hope you 

had a lovely restful Summer and 

are ready for a very exciting and 

busy term. 

Our topic is ‘Pharaohs’. We will be 

focusing on geography this term 

and looking at different climate 

zones and biomes.  

Mrs Cawsey 

 

Geography- Pharaohs   

This term we will be thinking about the characteristics of 

climates zones and biomes. Looking at thematic maps, will 

help us to identify each zone. We will look at latitude and 

how this effects temperature across the earth.  

 

 
English  

In English, we will be writing narratives in our lessons. Our 

model text is called The Explorer written by Katherine 

Rundell.  

Maths 

This term we will be learning how to read and write Roman 

Numerals up to 1000. We will also learn about place value 

using numbers to 1,000,000 and rounding.  

 

Key Dates this term   

 8th October - Liturgy of the 

Word in church  

9th- 11th October – Kingswood 

Residential 

  

 

 

 

 

PE  Our PE day is Thursday. 

Children will need to come to 

school in their PE kits. This 

term we will be focusing on tag 

rugby 

 

Ways to help with learning at home this term 

Times Tables are vital in understanding many concepts in mathematics. Please help your child 

practice their times tables up to 12 as much as possible. Each child has a login for Timetable 

Rockstars to support with this.  

Children are expected to read at least five times a week. This has a huge impact on the progress 

that they make in their reading and develops their love of reading 

Reminders Homework is given out on a Friday and should 

be handed in the following Wednesday. 

Please return any consent forms for the Kingswood 

residential. The outstanding balance needs to be paid by   

 


